
 

 

 

Dear Driver 

Thank you for pre-booking your test day at Rye House. Given the unfortunate circumstances with regards to 

the global pandemic, we trust you have been keeping safe and we are delighted to begin the process of getting 

back on track! 

In order to exercise government guidance, we have introduced some extra measures throughout the venue to 

ensure hygiene and social distancing is prioritised. 

Upon arrival, all drivers must sign on by completing a certificate of understanding at the gate office. You will 

then be given access via the electric barriers to make your way to the paddock. Please note, the route to the 

paddock is now immediately right after the gate office and down past the owner driver race control. 

The paddock has been numbered and bayed to ensure a reasonable distance between yourself and others. 

Please pick a bay of your choice and setup as normal. We ask that you do not move the barriers to gain more 

space. Should you require more room, please ask a member of staff, they may be able to find you a more 

suitable location. A maximum of 30 karts have been permitted to book, therefore we have 30 bays set out in 

the paddock area. We insist you do not setup in more than 1 bay per kart! 

Testing will be run in sessions according to the classes that turn up. This will be announced on the day by a 

member of staff. 

The dummy grid has been setup with social distancing in mind. When your class is announced, please use the 

left side of the dummy grid to trolley your kart to the furthest grid possible. Then feel free to lift your kart 

down onto the right side of the dummy grid. Once this is done, please remove trolleys from the pit lane to 

allow the next session to carry out the same process. 

There will be no spectating in the dummy grid. 

At the end of your session, karts must be retrieved in parc ferme (near the scrutineering bay, at the opposite 

end of the pit lane). You must take your kart back to your bay in the paddock immediately and wait for your 

next session. Sessions will be announced approx. 5 minutes before you are due on track to ensure you are 

ready. Ultimately, it is your responsibility to know when you are due to practice, we will not be held 

responsible if you miss your session. 

As per our booking notes, it is essential that we keep the number of people on site to a minimum, therefore, 

we feel 1 driver & 1 other parent/mechanic is adequate in most cases. Whilst we can not enforce this, we ask 

that you respect this policy. 

Whilst some individuals will have their own views on Covid-19 and may be less concerned with the virus than 

others, we ask that everyone on site is considerate and respects the social distancing boundaries. We 

recommend you wear PPE (unless you are driving). This will be supplied at sign on in the morning. Please feel 

free to bring your own if you have it. 

We hope you have a fantastic day! 

Please ensure you remain vigilant throughout your visit. Stay safe! 

Kind regards. 

Team Rye 


